



وزارة التربية

الإدارة العامة لمنطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية

إدارة الشئون التعليمية مراقبة الامتحانات وشئون الطلبة

نموذج الإجابة

الفترة الدراسية الثانية

المادة : اللغة الإنجليزية

الصف : الثامن

العام الدراسي 2015 / 2015 العام الدراسي 2015 / 2016 م امتحان الفترة الدراسية الثانية الصف الثامن الامتحان في (5) صفحات



وزارة التربية منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية الزمن: ساعتان

الصفحة الاولى (المفردات _ القواعد ـ الوظائف اللغوية ـ أسئلة الكتاب المقرر - التعبير _ الاستيعاب المقروع) (الدرجة الكلية : 50 درجة)

I- VOCABUI	LARY (8 marks)		
A) Choose the correct answer From a, b, c &	$d: (4 \times 1 = 4)$		
1. As the bus came to a stop, the girl got out to	o fresh air after the long journey.		
a) inhale	b) disturb		
c) weigh	d) collect		
2. During periods of holiday, hotels are	busy and crowded.		
a) deeply	b) probably		
c) strangely	d) extremely		
3. My aunt is an artist. She	children's books through drawings.		
a) floats	b) illustrates		
c) lets	d) flows		
4. Food moves in zero	in space, so astronauts cannot eat off plates.		
a) cattle	b) gravity		
c) career	d) shuttle		
B) Fill in the spaces with the suitable word fr	om the list: $(4 \times 1 = 4)$		
Spacesuit / recently / incr	edible / pulled up / engineer		
5. Many accidents have happened recently be	ecause of bad weather conditions.		
6. The old paintings showed incredible aspec	ets of the history of Kuwait.		
7. To test the spacesuits, engineers spent two	days in the labs with astronauts.		
8. The smoke pulled up from the chimney wh			
II- Gramm	ar (5 MARKS)		
A) Choose the correct answer From a, b, c &	a d (4x 1/2 = 2M)		
9. I haven't seen my friend	1990. It's been long time.		
a) ago	b) since		
c) already	d) for		
10. His heart and lungs work hard	he was exercising aerobics.		
a) which	b)who		
c) while	d)where		
11. Travelling by planes is	than travelling by trains and buses.		
a) more expensive	b) most expensive		
c) expensive	d) expensive than		
12. I slept in a tent. That	two years ago on a school trip.		
a) was	b) were		

d) been

c) have been

تابع امتحان نهاية الفترة الدراسية الثانية / اللغة الإنجليزية / الصف الثامن / 2016-2015 الصفحة الثانية
B) Do as shown between brackets ($3 \times 1 = 3$)
13. They discussed with their teacher all possible answers to the question. (Make Negative)
they didn't discuss
14. The manager moved to the new company last week. (Ask a question)
When did the manager move to the new company?/ where /who
15. London is crowded. Paris is crowded too. (Use asas)
London is as crowded as Paris
III - LANGUAGE FUNCTIONS (6m)
Write what you would say in these situations (4 x 1½ = 6M)
16 Your friend wants to know what you think of his new mobile phone.
منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية
التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية. Your cousin asks about the sport that you would like to play in summer.
expressing preferences
18- A group of friends are asking about how you spent free time last holiday.
talking about the past
19- Your brother would like to stay fit and healthy.
giving advice
IV- SETBOOK QUESTIONS (5 Marks)
A) Answer only THREE out of these questions $(3 \times 1 = 3 \text{ m})$
20. How can we help the disabled?
We can build special schools and special car parks for them
21. What kind of food do spacemen eat in space during journeys?
They eat tinned food
22. How can you enjoy your time on an island?
I can go swimming / sailing etc.
23. What is your most interesting TV programme? why?
Students own answer
ANY REASONABLE ANSWER IS ACCEPTED

Literature time (2m)

B)Answer only ONE out of these questions ($1 \times 2 = 2m$)

24. Marconi's discovery helped people all over the world. Explain

His discovery led to the invention of the radio and helped people communicate.

25. How can scientists help the world?

They discover great facts and people use their knowledge in their daily life.

ANY REASONABLE ANSWER IS ACCEPTED

تابع امتحان نهاية الفترة الدراسية الثانية / اللغة الإنجليزية / الصف الثامن / 2016-2015 الصفحة الثالثة I- COMPOSITION (12 MARKS)

Everybody likes to travel to other countries to see new places and know more about other people.

Plan and Write a report (TWO PARAGRAPHS of 10 sentences) about A Visit to a Foreign Country

The following ideas and words may help you:

-Paragraph one: Where and when you visited this country

منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية Holiday / family / travelled / plane / weel بعد التعليمية الإنجليزية الإنجليزية

-Paragraph two: Places you've visited and activities you have done
Hotel / food / museum / circus / happy

		Exposition of ideas, paragraphing and number of sentences	8.5	
Grade 8 & 9	2 nd & 4 th	Pre-writing techniques(Brainstorming, Mind mapping, Outlining)		12
	period	Spelling and structure	1	
	Spacing and punctuation			

Writing plan (2marks)		
	•••	
	• •	
	**	

	Write your	topic here	(10 marks)	

		**********	*********	
	*****************	**********		عَنْ مَنْ اللَّهُ عَلَى ال
				منطقة هارك التبير التعليمية
				التوجيه الفني للفة الإنجليزية
	**************		******	

تابع امتحان نهاية الفترة الدراسية الثانية / اللغة الإنجليزية / الصف الثامن / 2016-2016 الصفحة الخامسة II- READING COMPREHENSION (14 MARKS)

Read the following passage, then answer the questions below:

Life <u>processes</u> are similar in all animals with backbones and humans. So, scientists can find out a lot about the human body by studying animals such as frogs, mice and rabbits. Sometimes research involves the death of these animals. But scientists try their best not to hurt the animals. The animals are usually put to sleep during the experiments so they do not feel pain. Many people think animals should not be used for experiments. But it is the only way by which scientists can test how good the medicine is for both animals and humans.

Scientists spend years and years to find out ways to fight back diseases that threaten human life. Scientists found out, through research and experiments that many medicines can be found in plants. They spend hours and hours in labs trying to find out the secrets of plants and how they can turn into medicine. There are new ideas **that** are found every day thanks to the efforts of the scientists inside labs. Then they start finding out how good these ideas through the prime tring on animals.

A) Choose the correct answer From a, b, c & c	منطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية المتوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية (4 x 2 = 8M)
26. The best title for the passage could be	
a) Should We Experiment On Animals?	b) Should Diseases Threaten Humans?
c) Should We Use Plants For Medicine?	d) Should Plants And Animals Die?
27. The main idea of the first paragraph could be	9
a) Using animals in experiments.	b) The secrets of plants.
c) Spending hours in labs.	d) How to hurt animals.
28. The underlined word that in the second para	graph refers to
a) Ideas	b) scientists
c) humans	d) experiments
29. The underlined word processes in paragraph	
a) operations	b) trains
c) appearance	d) thoughts
B) Answer the following questions: $(3 \times 2 = 6)$	<u>6M)</u>
30. What do scientists do to test new medicines?	
they use animals during experimen	ıts
31. How can scientists find cures in plants?	
through research and experiments.	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
32. Why do scientists spend years in labs?	
to fight disasses / find cures / find m	nedicines

GOOD LUCK انتهت الأسئلة